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Our Story Times are IN PERSON and outdoors this summer, so families can soak up some stories and the 
sun! We host story times every weekday morning. You can check our program calendar to see which story 
time best suits your familyôs needs and schedule. Remember to bring a blanket. Weôll see you at the library! 

Does your group need somewhere to gather? We have meeting rooms 
available for public use! Call (440) 255-8811 ext. 233 to schedule your 
meeting. We also have a Zoom license that groups can borrow in case 
you and 99 friends prefer to meet online. Call the library for details. 

Weôre hosting a kitty 
adoption event from 11 am 
to 2 pm on Saturday, July 
10, at our Mentor-on-the-
Lake Branch. 
 
Our friends from Lake 
Humane Society will be 
here with some fabulous 
felines that are looking for 
their furever homes. Maybe 
it will be with your family! 

YƛǧŜƴǎ {ŜŜƪƛƴƎ /ƻƳǇŀƴƛƻƴǎ 
Learn all about Leonardo da Vinci -- artist, 
inventor, and amateur scientist -- during a 
special program weôre hosting at 6:30 pm 
on Thursday, July 15. 
 
Art historian Felicia Zavarella Stadelman 
will share his amazing story and describe 
his continued influence. Her talk will be 
hosted via Zoom. Itôs free to attend, and 
registration is required to receive the 
Zoom link. Sign up at www.mentorpl.org 
or call us at (440) 255-8811 ext. 247. 
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Where will your 
gnome roam this 
summer? Kids 
can decorate a 
gnome, send it to 
a friend or family 
member, and 
follow its 
adventures across 
the country (or 
even the world). 
 
Visit our Main Branch to get a gnome of 
your own. 

Want to paint some pumice? Beautify a basalt? In other words, ready to make some 
art that rocks?! 
 
Weôre hosting a rock-painting program for adults on Friday, July 9, outside of our 
Main Branch. Weôll provide all the supplies, including the rocks. You only need to 
bring your creativity. 
 
Weôre hosting sessions that day at 10 am and then 11:30 am. Please only sign up for 
one session, so we can include as many people as possible. The program is free to 
attend and registration is required. 
 
When youôre finished you can keep your masterpiece or hide it around town for 
some lucky person to find. 

aŜŜǘ ¸ƻǳǊ bŜǿ ±ƻǝƴƎ aŀŎƘƛƴŜ 
The Lake County Board of Elections 
recently updated its equipment, so youôll 
be using a new voting machine during the 
general election in November. 
 
You can get familiar with the new voting 
machine, The ExpressVote, during a  
preview from 11 am to 2 pm on 
Thursday, July 15, at our Main Branch. 
You can also check out the DS200, the 
device that counts your ballots. 
 
No registration is required to check out 
the new voting equipment. Staff from the 
Board of Elections will also be there to 
answer questions. 
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Want to make a unique 
birthday gift for your partner, 
wedding favor for your 
bridesmaids, or medal for 
your T-Ball team? Youôll be 
amazed by what you can 
create using the laser 
engraver at The HUBôs 
Makerspace. 
 
The Makerspace also has a 
vinyl cutter, heat press, 
Cricut, large-format printer, 
and more to make everything 
from customized clothes to 
home d®cor. 
 
Reservations are required to use the Makerspace. For more details (including 
how to set up a reservation), call The HUB at 440-205-6011 or visit 
www.mentorpl.org/makerspace! 
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Are you going to BeachFest, CityFest, 
PerchFest, or the Mentor Rocks concerts 
at the City of Mentorôs amphitheater? So 
are we! 
 
Check out our Pop-Up Library. Itôs filled 
with free books for kids, teens, and 
adults. Yes, free ð the books on our Pop
-Up have either been donated or culled 
from our collection. Either way, youôre 
welcome to them. 
 
Our Pop-Up staff are also happy to 
answer whatever library questions you 
have. Check our event calendar to see 
where weôre popping up next! 

Our buildings will 
be closed on  
July 4 & 5 in 

celebration of 
Independence Day  


